Your Ref: NSCB04/1

M.s Angela Crawford _ ‘ ' NSCW50/1
Directorate of Legal Services NSCS071/1
2 Franklin Street '
BELFAST :
BT2 8DQ Our Ref: AD-0426-12
Date: 28" September 2012
Dear Ms Crawford, ‘

| would be grateful if you would advise me if your client is in a position to confirm the
following:

1. Whether there was an Out Patients Clinic on the afternoon of 22nd October
1996

2. Whether there was a General Medical Review Clinic on the afternoon of i
October 1996.

3. The medical personnel in attendance at these clinics.

As you are aware, the clinical hearings in Claire's case are due to re-commence on
Monday 8th October. This request is therefore urgent and | would be grateful for your
client's earliest response.

Thank you for your assistance.

Yours sincerely,

yy-

Anne Dillon
Solicitor to the Inquiry

Secretary: Bernie Conlon
Arthur House, 41 Arthur Street, Belfast, BT1 4GB
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